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CHANGES TO PMA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
Happy New Year to all PMA Members!  PMA has recently seen some changes to its 

Board of Directors which we want to share with you. 

 

With Derrick Bragg resigning as PMA President, Brian Peckford, formerly VP, will 

automatically serve as President until the April AGM. 

 

With the VP position thus vacated, the remaining members of the Board of Directors 

have, by resolution, appointed Nigel Black to serve as Vice President until the April 

AGM.  Nigel will continue to serve as Avalon Director as well. 

 

Finally, due to unforeseen circumstances, Hayward Broomfield is unable to continue 

as Labrador Director on the PMA Board.  We thank Hayward for his contribution 

during his tenure, and wish him every success in the future. 

 

As there is only one Board meeting prior to the AGM, January 28-29, we will be 

seeking nominations for the Labrador Director to be voted on at the 2016 AGM.  

Nomination forms will be included in the convention delegate kit to be distributed 

later this month.  Any Labrador members requiring more information on what the 

position of PMA Director involves, please contact Krista Planke, Executive Director, 

at 726-6405. 


